
   

Public Hearing 

May 2, 2018 
The Provincetown Historic District Commission will hold a Public Hearing at 4:00 P.M. on Wednesday, 
May 2, 2018, in the Judge Welsh Hearing Room, Town Hall, 260 Commercial Street, Provincetown, MA.   

 
Public Hearings will be held for the following applications requesting a Certificate to be issued in accordance 
with the Provincetown Historic District Commission established under the General By-Laws, Chapter 15 of the 
Town of Provincetown. 
 
 
HDC 18-160 
Application by Steven Cook, on behalf of Matthew Metivier & Ricardo Gessa Abreus, requesting to demolish a one-
bedroom cottage at the property located at 7 Bradford Street due to rot, deficient framing and lack of a foundation. 
 
HDC 18-235 
Application by Joseph Butler, on behalf of Adam Slone, requesting to add an entry door and window on the structure 
located at 353 Commercial Street, #B21.  
 
HDC 18-236 
Application by David Balardini, requesting to install a fence on the property located at 8 Conwell Street. 
 
HDC 18-237 
Application by Patricia Bruno requesting to replace an existing shed and fence on the property located at 17 Alden 
Street. 
 
HDC 18-243 
Application by George Tagaris requesting to amend previously approved plans to change locations and sizes of 
windows, to remove decorative trim, a skylight and a spiral staircase and to install a staircase on the east elevation of 
the front structure and to construct a boardwalk on the west elevation of the beach front structure on the property 
located at 143 Commercial Street. 
 
Thomas Biggert, Chairman   
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